
 

 

 

 

 

 

Smile Squad is coming to this school 

Dear families, 

The Smile Squad team from Albury Wodonga Health are coming to our school soon. 

Smile Squad is the Victorian Government free school dental program. 

This means all students can get a free dental check-up, preventive services, and treatment at 
school. 

How to access free dental care 

We need your consent before we can provide services. Consent is usually provided by a parent or 
guardian. 

Sign up to Smile Squad at: https://bit.ly/smilesquadvic  

OR use the below QR code: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please complete and submit the consent form by 3RD June 2024. (Any consents submitted after this 
date may not be able to seen at the School) 

The Albury Wodonga Health Smile Squad look forward to seeing you soon. 

Kind regards,  

Smile Squad 

https://bit.ly/smilesquadvic

